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DATE:  April 28, 2022 

TO:  Honorable Council President Sean Elo-Rivera 
  Honorable Councilmembers 
    
FROM: Mayor Todd Gloria  

SUBJECT:     Appointment to the La Jolla Shores Planned District Advisory  
             Board 

 
 
I am appointing Kathleen Neil to the La Jolla Shores Planned District Advisory 
Board. 

A resident of La Jolla, Ms. Neil has been an active participant in the La Jolla 
Community Planning Association since the mid-1990s. While serving as a 
Trustee of the La Jolla Community Planning Association, she co-chaired an 
Ad-Hoc subcommittee tasked with submitting revisions to the La Jolla Shores 
Planned District Ordinance, in which modifications were subsequently 
accepted for the 2021 Land Development Code Update cycle. She will be 
serving a two-year term ending April 1, 2024. 

I thank Ms. Neil for her willingness to serve in this capacity.  
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cc: Honorable Mara Elliott, City Attorney  

Elizabeth Maland, City Clerk  
Charles Modica, Independent Budget Analyst  

 

 

 


